
 
 

Local Governing Board Recruitment  

The Trust is seeking governors to join local governing boards of our schools. The role of a 
school governor can be demanding but very rewarding and a good way to give back to 
your local community. 

There are currently 9 schools in the Trust: 

• Bridge Junior School 

• Buswells Lodge Primary School 

• Charnwood Primary School 

• Green Lane Infant School  

• Highfields Primary School 

• Inglehurst Infant School 

• Shenton Primary School 

• Sparkenhoe Community Primary School  

• Uplands Infant School  

The Local Governing Board (LGB) in Attenborough Learning Trust has specific responsibilities 

for governing individual schools while ensuring alignment with the Trust's overall goals. 

Governors are asked to: 

• Prepare for and make an active contribution at meetings of the LGB; 

• Champion the school, and the Trust, in the local community; 

• Familiarise themselves with the Trust’s and the School's policies; 

• Visit the school both during school hours (with prior arrangement with the 

Headteacher) and for evening events to get to know the school and to be visible to 

the school community; 

• Attend training sessions for Local Governors, where possible. 

• Ensure attendance at least 75% of meetings 

All our local governors have a term of office of 4 years. Our governing body usually meets 4 

times a year for meetings, with additional ad-hoc meetings for panels, when necessary. 

There is also some activity required in between meetings, including visits to the school and 

training.  

We provide access to online and face to face training for all governors in the Trust as well as 

resources to support them in their role.  



If you are interested in applying for a role on the local governing board at any of the schools 
in the Trust, please send an expression of interest to Robyn Cooper, Head of Governance 
rcooper@attenboroughlearningtrust.org.uk  
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